
 
Vermilion Ironhawks Football 

 

Congratulations! 

You’ve officially been invited to Minnesota North College – Vermilion’s 2025 Football Camp. This is the first 

step in our Ironhawks 2025 Championship campaign. Fall is coming fast, and we’re getting ready to compete, 

grow, and win. 

Camp kick off is Monday, August 11, 2025, at 6 PM. 

That’s our first team meeting, and attendance is mandatory. 

Move-In Details: 

• Sunday, August 10 | 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

• Monday, August 11 | 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Plan your travel now. Make sure you arrive in Ely, MN on time and ready to go. 

What You Need to Know: 

Your football “To Do List” and application will highlight any remaining steps for enrollment, housing, 

registration, and financial aid. Handle your business now — so when you get here, we can focus on 

football. 

Admissions Reminders: 

• Send your Final, Official Transcripts (high school and any colleges) to: 

        admissions@minnesotanorth.edu  

• Complete your Immunization Form and Authorization for Release of Information ASAP. 

Questions? Call Enrollment Services at 218-235-2191. 

What I Expect From You: 

You’re not just an athlete — you’re a student-athlete. That means hitting the classroom just as hard 

as the weight room. Winning happens in film study, meetings, workouts, and your mindset. I want 

you to enjoy the journey, but never lose focus on why you’re here. 

Stay in touch. Let me know your travel plans and keep me updated until you arrive. If you have questions—

reach out. I believe in what we’re building here, and I believe in you. Let’s make this season something special. 

With Purpose and Excitement, 

Zuriel Cook 

Head Football Coach – Vermilion Campus 

   773-691-5666 

        zuriel.cook@minnesotanorth.edu   
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